
Bicycle Advisory Committee - Follow Up Items

# Requestor Request for Action Staff Responsible Dt. Requested Dt. Completed F

23 Dan Provence
Keep apprised of 22nd Street Station 

modifications/plans
Tasha Bartholomew 3/20/2014 1/15/2015

Over the past several months, 

several improvements have 

been made at the 22nd Street 

stations, including an upgrade to 

the Public Address system, and 

adding Visual Message Signs at 

the station to enhance customer 

service by providing patrons real 

time information on the VMS 

signs. Improvements were part 

of the PA/VMS project, which 

also made upgrades to the 

PA/VMS systems at South SF, 

Sunnyvale and Diridon stations. 

As of the end of 2014, all 

PA/VMS systems at 22nd Street 

have been working. 

40 Garret Turner

Can staff look into whether bikes will be 

permitted into the building before the 

BAC meeting on Jan. 15, 2015?

T. Bartholomew 11/20/2014 11/14/2014

The Manager of Security said 

bikes are not allowed to be 

brought/parked inside the 

building anymore because bike 

racks are provided outside the 

building and a guard is posted in 

the lobby.
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